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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

All the children 
attending nursery 

and school for 
being amazing! 

 

All the children 
learning at home 

for their super hard 
work! 

 

All the parents 
who have worked 
so hard to support 
home learning—

well done! 
 

All the staff in 
school and nursery 
for their hard work 

over the last 9 
weeks supporting 
those learning at 

home and the 
children attending. 

 

We are so proud of 
our whole school 

community! 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 5th March 2021 

Thank you to everyone who joined a Teams meet-up this week. We know that 
some parents had some technical glitches and were not able to join but we really 
enjoyed chatting with the children who did manage to join the meet-ups. 
On Thursday we had a remote visit from Ofsted to look at our remote (home) 
learning and see if it was effective. We will receive a letter with the feedback from 
Ofsted in a few weeks and we will share this with you when it arrives. Thank you 
to everyone who filled out the questionnaire on Parent View. This gave 
Ofsted a really good picture of how parents feel about school & nursery 
and the current home learning.  
We are really looking forward to seeing everyone on Monday. Although 
we love seeing work on Tapestry, it will be so much better to have 
everyone in nursery and school. Earlier this week we sent out information 
about next week. There are some highlights below and the full information is on 
the COVID 19 page on the website along with some ways to support your child. 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45      £2 per day 
 More information available 

in the school office.  
 

Please come to the 
hall door for  

Breakfast Club. 

Monday 8th March 
Please bring all your home learning books & sheets back to school on Monday in a carrier 

bag. Don’t worry if you haven't finished everything, still bring everything back. You can 
keep the scissors, ruler, glue sticks, counters, penguins etc at home.  
 

Children must bring in their own water bottle and take it home for careful washing each 
day 
 

Children in school must wear school uniform and will need a PE kit in school every day.  
 

Drop off and pick up are the same routines as last term. Please remember……. 

 all adults and secondary age pupils to wear a face covering on our school site. This 

does not apply to children under the age of 11 or if you are medically exempt. 

Please ensure you have a face covering at drop off and collection times and do not 
be offended if members of the staff ask you to wear one. School staff who are on the 

playground or talking to parents will also be wearing face coverings 

 avoid arriving early for your child’s session so we can avoid people queuing or 
gathering 

 maintain social distancing between your family and anyone from a different 

household. All children must remain with their parents at all times, including older 

children.  

 Please only go to your child’s drop-off place. Please do not go to other areas with 

friends / other families. If at all possible no more than one adult per family for drop 
off or collection to reduce the number of people on site.  

 

Unfortunately parents are currently not allowed into school or nursery. Any 
messages can be given to a member of staff on duty outside or by phoning / 

emailing the school office 




